

June 26, 2017

Mr. Michael Green Superintendent 800 Second Street Woodland, WA 98674

Woodland High School - Final Acceptance

Dear Michael,

McGranahan Architects has determined as of this date, to the best of our knowledge, information and belief, and on the basis of our observations and reviews, the work at Woodland High School has been completed satisfactorily in accordance with the terms and conditions set forth in the Construction Documents. We, therefore, recommend Final Acceptance of this project.

The Woodland High School project includes 153,652 square feet of new construction. There were no significant changes in the scope of the contracted work.

Sincerely,

McGranahan Architects

Steve Broback

Associate

Distributions:

Kelley Wilson, CSG/ESD112